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September 1, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am formally requesting your participation for our “Mask Up for a Halloween Candy Trail” event 

on Saturday October 31st, 12-5pm.  To be held at the Glik Park walking trail. 

 

We plan to make this a fun event that families can come out and enjoy a fun and safe Halloween 

experience during Covid.  We are hoping to have stations that kids can stop by along the trail and 

get candy or surprises from, a pumpkin carving contest, and possibly even more events and 

activities. 

 

If you would like to participate, please contact either of us listed at the emails below. 

 

Your support in this event would be greatly appreciated.  Thank you for your time and 

consideration. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Kody Welch 
kwelch@highlandil.gov 
Front Desk Manager 
 
Nancy Gramlich 
ngramlich@highlandil.gov 
Facility Manager 
 
 
Hillary Held  
hheld@highlandil.gov 

Fitness and Well-Being Manager 
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